If you are nearing retirement, our Ready to Retire webinar is for you! During this live session, NYSTRS representatives will discuss important information you need to consider as you approach retirement.
The one-hour webinar on Tuesday, April 25 at 4:30 p.m. will include an overview of:
1. The pension calculation.
1. Important service milestones and their impact on your pension calculation.
1. Pension payment options.
1. Death benefits and their continuation into retirement.
1. How to file for retirement.
Attendees will also be able to submit questions during the webinar.
The webinar will be held via WebEx. Advance registration is not required. For device-specific instructions on how to join the webinar, refer to our helpful guide.
To join the session on Tuesday, April 25 at 4:30 p.m., click here.
Please note: If you are unable to attend the live event, a recording of this webinar will be made available to you the following week. You will receive an email link allowing you to watch the webinar at your convenience.
